
 

 

 

C.Y.O. Camp Brébeuf Photo Release 

 

From time to time the staff members at C.Y.O. Camp Brébeuf may take pictures or film students 

participating in various Camp activities (canoeing, archery, skiing etc.). The images and video 

may be used by the Catholic Youth Organization in a professional manner for promotional or 

publicity materials including brochures, newsletters, our website and promotional videos.  

If for any reason you object to your child being filmed or photographed while at C.Y.O. Camp 

Brébeuf, please sign this form and return it to the school with your child’s trip permission form.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

________________________________ 

Student’s Name (please print) 

 

________________________________ 

Student’s School 

     

________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Name (please print) 

 

 ________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s signature 

  

8434 Brébeuf Path, Rockwood, Ontario, N0B 2K0      Phone: (519) 856-4671 Fax: (519) 856-2560  

Email: Kristy.drost@campbrebeuf.ca                 Website: www.campbrebeuf.ca  


